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From: John Thompson
To: Allen-Daniel, Leslie
Cc: Walter Collins; Matthew Williams
Subject: Adams Field Facility Upgrades
Date: Thursday, January 10, 2019 2:01:57 PM


RE:  Adams Field Wastewater Treatment Facility
        NPDES Permit No. AR0021806  AFIN:  60-00409
        Construction Permit No.  AR0021806C           
 
This email is to inform ADEQ that the #1 Aeration Basin has been taken out of service for facility
upgrades that are detailed in our current Construction Permit.   The 60” blending line has also been
taken out of service as a part of the project.
 
 
Thanks


John Thompson
Plant Supervisor
1001 Temple St.
Little Rock, AR  72202
Office: (501)688-1543
www.lrwra.com


This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the
use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed.   If you have received this
email in error, please notify the sender.   This message may contain confidential
information, and is intended only for the individual named.
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